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April 22, 2019
Readers are thanked for their patience in the “annual” delay
of this week’s EC owing to our preoccupation with Holy Week,
Triduum,  and  Easter  ceremonies.  We  apologize  for  the
inconvenience and will be back on track next week. We hope our
readers had a very blessed finish to Lent and a joyful Easter!

https://stmarcelinitiative.org/ec-614-delay/

